
Jillian Berkshire, APRN-CNP, is a school-based 
telehealth provider. She treats students and 

staff while utilizing telehealth technology for the 
following school districts: Canton City Schools, 

Carrollton, Claymont, Malvern, Minerva, Orrville, 
Rittman, Sandy Valley, Tusky Valley, Wayne 

County Career Center, Waynedale and West 
Branch. For information, call 330-627-8396.

See FAQs on the reverse side.

Services provided by Aultman 
Orrville Carrollton Health Center

Hours:  
8 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

Monday through Friday

Location:  
Your school districts



SCHOOL-BASED TELEHEALTH SERVICES

What is a telehealth visit?

A telehealth visit uses a secure two-way video 
communication between the Aultman provider, 
the school clinic nurse, the sick student (or school 
staff member) and the parent or guardian. Medical 
equipment is used by the school nurse to assist 
the provider with the examination of the student. 
The school nurse uses technology through an 
AultmanNow cart to send video, images and 
sounds to the provider.

For what types of medical conditions might we use a 
telehealth visit? 

Common issues seen by telehealth include pink 
eye, cough/cold, respiratory infections, sinus 
infections, ear infections, flu, rashes, allergies, 
migraines/headaches and sore/strep throats. 

Who does AultmanNow school-based  
telehealth serve?

We provide services for the students and staff of the 
listed school districts. 

How do I schedule an appointment?

For students who need to be seen for a same-day 
sick appointment while at school, please contact 
the school nurse to schedule  
a telehealth appointment. 

For staff of the listed school districts or a parent/
guardian calling with a sick student at 
home, please call the office to schedule an 
appointment at 330-627-8396.

Can a parent/legal guardian be present at the 
appointment?

A parent/legal guardian can participate virtually  
if they would like to participate in the visit.  

We will not provide any services to a student 
without parent/guardian consent to treat. 

What if I already have a primary care provider?

We do not replace your student or staff member’s 
primary care provider. 

What is the cost of the visit?

Aultman accepts most insurances, and your 
insurance will be billed for the visit. If you  
have questions about insurance, please contact  
the clinic.


